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Issue No 25 - Friday 19th NOV  

2021 

TERM 4 

Newsletter 
Drouin West Primary School 

Our hours of supervision are 8.45am-3.30pm 

Crazy Hair and Free 

Dress Day -               

Wednesday the 24th 

of November.  

Gold Coin Donation 

for the Salvation 

Army’s Christmas           

Appeal.  

(Please remember                  

appropriate footwear)  

Reminder! 

MONDAY 22nd NOV is a student free day 



Mondays Lunch Orders— Flexischools App 

Tuesdays Breakfast Club 8:30am—8:45am (Free to All) 

Library Open to Students at lunchtime 

At lunchtime for Gr 5/6’s Beau, Rory & Jesse will be running AFL 

Wednesdays At lunchtime for Gr 3/4’s the House Captains will be alternating weekly 

Chairball & Star Wars Dodgeball 

Thursdays Lunch Orders - Flexischools App 

Breakfast Club 8:30am—8:45am (Free to All) 

Library Open to Students at lunchtime 

At lunchtime for Prep/1/2’s the House Captains will be running, running 

games (eg. Fruit Salad, Octopus etc.) 

Fridays Assembly @ 3:00pm – Online for students only 

Parents & Friends—1st Friday of the month @ 9:00am (after drop off) 

Mon 22nd 

Nov 

Student Free Curriculum Day (No Students)  

(No Lunch Orders) 

Wed 24th Nov Crazy Hair & Free Dress Day (Gold Coin Donation)  

Sun 28th Nov Last day to order 2022 Year 6 Tops  

Tues 7th Dec State wide 2022 Transition Day (Step Up Day) 

Wed 8th Dec Big Day Out for Year 6 

Fri 10th Dec Christmas Raffle drawn at assembly  

Mon 13th Dec Year 6 Graduation Ceremony (Pending Restrictions) 

Fri 17th Dec Last Day of Term 4 1:15 Finish Time  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Hats required in Term 4 

for outside play!  $10         

@ the office 



Drouin West Primary School 

From Mrs Halliday 

It has been another fantastic week here at 

Drouin West. It is very evident that the students 

are bringing the years learning together in so 

many ways, it has been great to see such               

progress considering the disrupted year we 

have all had.  

 

2022 planning is certainly well underway, if 

you have any changes to your enrolment for 

next year, please let us know ASAP. Our             

students get a chance to indicate which friends 

they would prefer to be with next year, this  

process has begun, we try our absolute best to 

ensure they get at least one friend from that 

list. We are still planning for an 11 grade  

structure for 2022.  

 

With much delight, we have commenced our 

2022 prep transitions. It is fantastic that we can 

have our new prep students attend onsite for 

this and we look forward to meeting them all 

over the coming few weeks. On December the 

7
th
, we are having a whole school transition 

day, this is the day where the students go into 

their ‘new grades’ with their 2022 teacher. We 

will also be welcoming some new staff to our 

school, as some of our current staff members 

take some well-deserved breaks and others  

obtaining employment closer to home.  We are 

currently in the recruitment phase, so we will 

confirm staff as soon as possible.  

 

With four weeks to go for the school term, we 

are certainly noticing some fatigue kicking in 

and considering the routine changes this year, 

we are not surprised. It will be vital to keep up 

the good bed time habits to make it through 

and we want to make every minute matter at 

school. Being on time for the morning learning 

is critical. 

‘Be Safe, Be Kind, Be Respectful, Be a Learner’  

Student Free Day on Monday 22nd 

With some sports and after school activities 

kicking back in too, it has been fantastic to 

hear the children re-connecting to friends and 

meeting new people.  Please continue to take 

care of yourselves and keep doing the best you 

can do! 

 

Don’t forget we have a STUDENT FREE 

day  this coming MONDAY, all staff are                 

involved in a full day of professional learning 

in our mathematic space. Looking forward to 

seeing everyone’s smiling face on Tuesday.  

 

Take care and enjoy your weekend.  

 

Mrs Kelly Halliday 

Welcome                 

2022 Preps! 



2022 Prep Transition! 



 

SUPER BEE AWARDS 

‘A big congratulations and well done!’  

Prep A Miss Winter  - Noah V 
 

Prep B Miss Reid  - Everyone! 
 

1/2A Ms Ambrose - Adrian M 
 

1/2B Miss Burke - Harvey V 
 

1/2C Miss Balfour - Maverick T 
 

3/4A Mr Holden/Miss Viotto - Will S 
 

3/4B Mrs Faumuina - Ruby U 
 

3/4C Miss Viotto - Braxton A 
 

5/6A Mr Gilcrist - Jay E 
 

5/6B Miss Baudinette - Chloe D 
 

5/6C Mrs Heath/Mrs Forster - Claire-Rose S 
 


